Keith Golden, P.E., Commissioner GEORGIA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

One Georgia Center, 600 West Peachtree Street, NW
Atlanta, Georgia 30308
Telephone: (404) 631-1000

November 2011

Thank you for attending this noise wall community meeting for the Northwest Corridor Project on I-75 and I-
575. In this handout package you will find a project location map, a comment form, and a newsletter. The
objective of this meeting is to present new noise wall locations based on revised noise analysis criteria recently
adopted by Georgia Department of Transportation (GDOT), that were not presented during the Supplemental
Draft Environmental Impact Statement (SDEIS) public hearing open house held in October 2010.

As you enter the room, a special automated presentation will give you an overview of the project. Additionally,
there are aerial displays of the preliminary layout for the project along with display boards that show the new
noise wall locations and other additional information. Georgia Department of Transportation representatives,
identified by their name tags, are available to discuss the project and answer your questions about noise walls or
any other question you may have on the Final Environmental Impact Statement (FEIS) that is currently available
for public review and comment. There will be no formal presentation.

As a convenience to you, we have provided a number of different ways for you to give us your comments on this
project. A court reporter is available for those persons who would like to make a verbal statement about the
noise walls or the project in general. You may also complete a comment card and deposit it into the box
provided here or send in written comments about the project until the comment period ends on November 21,
2011. Written statements may be submitted to me at the following address:

Darryl VanMeter, P.E.,

State Innovative Program Delivery Engineer
Georgia Department of Transportation,
One Georgia Center, 19'" Floor,
Atlanta, Georgia 30308

You may also submit your comments on the project web site at www.nwcproject.com or send an email to
nwcpcomments@projectsolvemail.com. You may also elect to leave a message on the project hotline at 404-

377-4012. All comments will be made a part of the project record.

The displays used at the meeting and the FEIS documents will be available for review online at
www.nwcproject.com and at the displays will be available at the GDOT Cartersville District Engineers Office
located at 500 Joe Frank Harris Parkway, Cartersville, GA 30120 and the GDOT District 7 Marietta Area Engineers
Office located at 1269 Kennestone Circle, Marietta, GA 30066.

In addition to the locations listed above, the printed FEIS documents will also be available for review at:

¢ Atlanta-Fulton County Library, One Margaret Mitchell Square, Atlanta GA 30303

* Cobb County Library, 266 Roswell St, Marietta GA 30060

* Sequoyah Regional Library, 116 Brown Industrial Pkwy, Canton GA 30114

¢ City of Atlanta, Department of Planning, 55 Trinity Avenue, Suite 3350, Atlanta GA 30303



¢ City of Marietta, City Manager’s Office, 205 Lawrence Street, Marietta GA 30060
* Cherokee County, County Clerk’s Office, 90 North St, Canton GA 30114

Again, thank you for attending this noise wall community meeting. We look forward to receiving any comments
you may have on the potential noise walls, the FEIS or Northwest Corridor Project in general.
Sincerely,
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Darryl D. VanMeter, P.E.
State Innovative Program Delivery Engineer
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